
 
NOTICE OF A  

PUBLIC HEARING & SPECIAL TOWN MEETING 
TOWN OF RIDGEFIELD, CONNECTICUT 

WEDNESDAY OCTOBER 20, 2021 AT 7:30PM 
 

Notice is hereby given that a formal Public Hearing and Special Town 
Meeting for residents will be held on Wednesday October 20, 2021 at 

7:30pm in the auditorium at Veterans Park Elementary School located at 8 
Governor Street. Ridgefield, CT 06877. The Purpose of this Public Hearing 
and Special Town Meeting is to discuss and vote on the allocation of the 

American Rescue Plan Act funds (ARPA) for the purpose of partially 
funding the construction of a sewer forced main from Route 7 District two 

to South Street District one sewer plant.  
Amount of allocation not to exceed $2,922,477. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

See the Town calendar for details of this Special Town Meeting.  
www.ridgefieldct.org  

 
 


